
Strandtown Primary School 
North Road, Belfast, BT4 3DJ 

 

9 November 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We invite you, as a parent from our partner schools, to an Online Safety presentation by i-Teach, Belfast on 
Monday 20 November at 7.30pm in Belmont Primary School’s school hall. 
 
We take online safety in school very seriously but we are aware of the growing number of devices used by 
children at home.  This event will focus on steps parents can take to ensure children stay safe when online. 
 
Whilst this event is free, numbers are limited so only one person per family please.  Please note it is for 
parents / guardians only – not suitable for children. 
 
Please complete the booking slip below and return it to your child’s teacher 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs V Hutchinson 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Strandtown Primary School 

North Road, Belfast, BT4 3DJ 
 

 

ONLINE SAFETY PRESENTATION 
 

 

I wish to attend the Online Safety event at Belmont Primary School on Monday 20 November at 7.30pm. 
 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________ Class ______________________ 
 
 
Signed  _______________________________________________ 


